
Webstep ASA: Registration of new share capital in
connection with long-term incentive program

Oslo, 11 September 2024: Reference is made to the stock exchange announcement published by
Webstep ASA (the "Company") on 29 August 2024, regarding the result of an exercise window for
vested options under the Company's long-term incentive program and the board of directors'
resolution to increase the share capital of the Company.

The share capital increase pertaining to the new shares issued has now been registered with the
Norwegian Register of Business Enterprises (Nw. Foretaksregisteret).

The new share capital of the Company is NOK 28,187,668 divided into 28,187,668 shares, each with
a nominal value of NOK 1.00.

Contact details for further information:

Nina Stemshaug, Interim CFO

Cell: +47 982 60 394

Email: ir@webstep.com

Website : www.webstep.com

Webstep ASA is a provider of consultancy services to the private and public sector, with the IT
expertise necessary to deliver the most demanding digitalisation and IT services.

http://www.webstep.com

